
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 3/17/2014 7:58:54 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: March 25

Meredith:

As I mentioned to you last week, I may not be available on the 25 for the two meetings we 
have planned. As it turns out, I am not longer available on the 25th. Sorry for the late notice.

Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

SB GT&S 0276586


